April 1, 2019

Notice of Storage Area for Harbor View Subdivision

The storage area expansion is now complete. Please be sure your property(s) is labeled with the lot owner’s name because there are still items that do not have names on them.  All stored items must be identified with a tag with the member’s name.  Lot owner’s property is the only property allowed in the storage area.  Please note all unlabeled items including the 4 items in the pictures need to be claimed in the next 30 days or they will be relocated.  Please be considerate of your neighbors who can not get their items out and move all items from the center of the storage area or we will have them moved.  
 

A big THANK YOU to those who labeled and moved their items.  We really appreciate your help with this.  
Harbor View HOA 

	



	

	


	


	


	
	 


